

Today

Family Kickball at Central Park 3-5.

November 28

Teen devotional at the Cassadys' 5-7.

December 3-4

Family retreat at Mt Lebanon. See Brandon for more information, or if you are interested in going.

December 11

Ladies' Tea Party 10:00 A.M. The Theme is "Pamper Yourself". More information to follow.

December 12

HomeMission Sunday. The goal is \$250,000.00. Donations from West Freeway will go to the School of Evangelism, and will be matched up to \$60,000.00. Write your checks to West Freeway with **HomeMissions** in the memo.

<u>wen</u>

Men's Bible Study, Mondays at 6:30 p.m. Men's breakfast held each Tuesday morning at 7:00 at Westside Café. Come join in the Fellowship.

Ladies' Bible Class

Tuesdays in the fellowship area 9:30 a.m.

Mission Work Session

Every Tuesday at 10:30 a.m. in the fellowship area. If you have any questions, please see Ollie Taylor-Brewer.



Church Mailing Address: 1900 S. Las Vegas Trail Fort Worth, TX 76108

Church Email: wfcoc@wfcoc.org
Office Phone Number:
817-246-8000
817-246-0145 Fax Line
Church Website:www.wfcoc.org
YouTube- West Freeway Church of
Christ Channel

Our heartbeat (10/31/21) Bible Class: 72

Bible Class: 72 AM Worship: 145 PM: 43

Wednesday:61 Contribution: \$7,579.94 Weekly Budget: \$9,666.00 Difference: -\$2,086.06 Average: \$8,752.32 Benevolence: \$31.00

Praying without ceasing...

Love and sympathy to **Marie Clark** and family on the loss of her nephew, **Scott**. Please keep them all in prayer for comfort and for safe travels as they go to Louisiana for the service.

Ronnie Moore has a lesion on his prostate, and it is also enlarged. He will be having a biopsy done November 16th. Please keep him in your prayers.

James Blakley has been put on Hospice. Please keep **Jeannye** and family in your prayers.

Dolores Thatch is undergoing treatment for cancer. She has lesions in her bones. She is doing well, but very tired and weak. Please keep her in your prayers.

Other Members in need of Prayer: Bob Durko, CR and Margaret Hamilton, Joy Jones, Tristan Peterson, Frank Piksie, Diana Richardson, Patsy Riddle.

Family Members:

Amy Dukes, Johnnie and Nelda Dukes' daughter, has breast cancer. She will be having surgery Tuesday, November 9th. Please keep her and the family in your prayers.

Judith Lockhart, Alicia Lockhart's daughter, is having kidney problems and has cancer.

Chuck Hager, Bud Hager's son, had a stroke due to complications of COVID, but he is slowly improving every day. They are hoping to move him to a rehab soon. Please continue to keep him in prayer.

Ted talks...

The words to this song that Bill Gaither wrote with country singer Larry Gatlin reminds me of a saying that I have heard preachers and teachers use for years, "I've read the book and I know who wins". Get on the right side. The song is sung to the tune to "All the Gold in California" also written by Gatlin.

Greatly blessed, highly favored, imperfect but forgiven child of God Greatly blessed, highly favored, imperfect but forgiven child of God Greatly blessed, highly favored, imperfect but forgiven child of God Greatly blessed, highly favored, imperfect but forgiven child of God

verse:

Standing upright on God's good earth, I'm counting my blessings, great things He has done

I'm fighting the good fight with the blessed assurance

That the battle is already won

Greatly blessed, highly favored, imperfect but forgiven child of God Greatly blessed, highly favored, imperfect but forgiven child of God Greatly blessed, highly favored, imperfect but forgiven child of God Greatly blessed, highly favored, imperfect but forgiven child of God

Tag:

I'm fighting the good fight with the blessed assurance that the battle is already won.

If you can remember a preacher saying, "I've read the book, and I know who wins", come tell me who said it.

I Can't Wait For The Plate 2 Corinthians 8:1-5

How to	impress God with y	our giving	
l.	Giving is the	of God (1)	
II.	They gave from _		
III.	They gave	(3)	
IV. T	hey gave	(3-4)	
	They	_ for the	(4)

V. It is an outgrowth of giving

November 7, 2021

Welcome

Song Leader-Brandon Kaag

103-He Has Made Me Glad

474-Thank You, Lord

NIB-Here I Am to Worship

Prayer Randy Pond

Scripture Reading Psalm 10:16-18 Jimmy Crossley

NIB-How Deep the Father's Love

354-I Gave My Life for Thee

Lord's Supper and Contribution Hugh Galyean

155-Highest Place

Coins for Christ/Children's Time

NIB- Love Is Something

Lesson- Chris Graham "I Can't Wait For The Plate"

790-Lord, Take Control

Shepherd's Prayer Mike Tinius

Welcome Guests! We are honored that you have joined us today and hope that you will be blessed by your time with us in worship. The following are some helpful tips on making the most of your visit with us this morning.

Register– Our guests, as well as members, are asked to register their attendance as the pads are passed down each pew.

Attended Nursery is available for children up to two and a half years of age in the west wing.

Quiet Bags for children are available at the welcome center. A cry room/training room is available outside the auditorium, down the west entrance hallway.

The Welcome Center has details about ministries, classes and more. It is in the main entrance outside the auditorium.

To access internet, connect to West Freeway Guest. No password needed.

Phone:817-246-8000 Website: www.wfcoc.org

November 7, 2021

Assemblies:

Sunday

Bible Class	9:30 a.m.		
Worship	10:30 a.m.		
Evening/Singing	2:00 p.m.		
Communion will be offered at each Sunday meeting.			

Wednesday 7:00 p.m.

MinisterFamily MinisterChris GrahamBrandon Kaag817.797.6325469.658.6229

Elders

James Herring	817.401.1047
Victor Jones	817.584.1300
Ronnie Moore	817.821.4991
John Robertson	817.343.7586
Mike Tinius	817.657.1431

Elder of the month: John Robertson



A Few Practical Ideas About Protecting the Assembly? (Part IV)

In addition to practicing prevention, good passive security, and being intentional about defending the flock physically, may I suggest the following...

Have an initial training course. Form a security team and get them the best initial training possible. I am not a sworn peace officer, but I know a few. So do you. Perhaps you have an experienced member of your congregation who is a current, former, or retired trained law enforcement agent. If not, a nearby congregation or your local police or sheriff's department will have those who would likely volunteer to provide invaluable training. Christians carrying concealed weapons are not a security team. Without training they can be more of a liability than an asset.

Have ongoing training. Good training is necessary, but it is not a one-and-done activity. Good security means that team members immediately recognize common threats and are able to act and react almost automatically. That requires regular continuing training. Security team members must requalify, not just to prove they can shoot and hit what they aim at, but to be absolutely sure under what circumstances deadly force is legally justified. Members of our team most recently completed the course "Church Security Use of Force Firearms Simulator Training" through Ozark Shoot - Don't Shoot Solutions.

Practice persistence. Security is only as effective as the willingness to use it. There is a comfort level in security, but that level is usually not very secure at all. Good security demands that entry and exit points to the building be limited and monitored. Magnetic locks secure all of our doors and electronic key cards are limited. It is tempting to prop open doors or open a door and let a stranger into the building. We must not grow "weary in well doing" (Galatians 6:9). The best security in the world is no security at all if it is not used.

Next Week: Final – Practical Points Concerning Protecting the Assembly

Chris Graham